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NOTE TO: Dr. Peter A. Morris
' ~ ~ '
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1 called Mr. George Kinsman to express to him our concerns with the
repair procedure of the containment dome for Unit No. 3. I also
expressed to him that we had additional questions that needed
answering on the work, but he felt that they could handle these
in a reasonably short period of time.

I went through the two alternatives tha't had been previously discussed
with the Task Force and gave him a brief run down on what they represented
and indicated to him that we should establish a meeting next week to
attempt to get this matter resolved. I also indicated to him that
they may wish to propose an alternative that would require our review,
but that this will be discussed at the meeting.

1 informed him that Commissioner Ramey would be in Miami this weekend,
and if so, he would probably contact him or visit the Turkey Point site
and also that the Commission was also aware of these alternatives and
the problem associated with the repair of the containment dome.

I have expressed to him that it would be our desire that they do not
place concrete until we have resolved these issues and indicated that
he would do it on a voluntary basis. He also stated that the ACRS
had also expressed the same concern and he remembered the discussion
with the Committee whether or not to pour concrete and he indicated
that it could be interpretated that way. He stated that they would ,Ig _._

,not place any concrete until the matter was adequately resolved with
'the staff and ACRS.
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Charles G. Long, Chief /
PWR Project Branch No. 2
Division of Reactor Licensing
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